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“…Viet Nam 
seriously observes 
its commitments in addressing global issues, and strongly supports the Bali Road Map 
to address climate change 
beyond 2012.” 
- H.E. Mr. Pham Gia Khiem, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs 



	 

V ietnam has made impressive economic gains over the 
past two decades.  These gains have contributed to the shift from a largely agriculture-based economy to a modern diversified economy that includes manufacturing, textile and high-tech production.  Vietnam has been successful in attracting foreign direct investment and competing in today’s complex global economy.  Vietnam recognizes that global climate change poses a significant challenge to its development plans and has called for regional and international cooperation in confronting this challenge.  
In recognition of the importance of global climate change for Vietnam’s future, The Program for International Studies in Asia (PISA) of the George Washington University andthe Institute of World Economics and Politics (IWEP) of the Vietnamese Academy of Social Sciences will co-host A Leadership Institute on Creative Responses to Global Climate Change (LIGCC) October 22-31, 2008 at the Meliã Hanoi Hotel. 
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The World Bank reports:
 
“The region (East Asia) is particularly vulnerable to climate change. Over half of its population resides in coastal locations and in low-lying islands. Heavy reliance on agriculture and growing water use, high dependency on marine resources, and growing energy demand pose additional risk factors. The immediate manifestations of climate change—higher temperatures, followed by changes in precipitation patterns, greater intensity and frequency of extreme weather events, and rising sea levels—are expected to provoke further cascading impacts…"

PISA and IWEP’s joint project, the LIGCC, will address these issues with an interactive training that targets senior-level members of Vietnam’s key ministries and agencies responsible for developing Vietnam’s national environmental policy.  Over an eight-day period, participants will explore a wide range of issues related to global climate change and its anticipated impact on Vietnam.   International and local experts in geography, population and migration, human security, disaster preparedness, media outreach, infrastructure planning, public health and international governance will address the attendees. The LIGCC will highlight the use of state-of-the-art geospatial technology tools to anticipate and better plan for the effects of climate change on Vietnam.

It is anticipated that the LIGCC in Hanoi will serve as a pilot program for similar programs in the region.  LICGG participants will also have the opportunity for further study at PISA’s Intensive Summer Institute on Global Climate Change, a month-long program at George Washington University, Washington, DC in July 2009. 

The Ford Foundation, Hanoi and the Chino Cienega Foundation, California have generously provided support for the LIGCC.  Private sector underwriters and pioneers in green industry, ESRI Corporation, Vietnam; Spot Image, Inc.; and The World Wildlife Fund, Vietnam have all contributed to launching the LIGCC. 
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